


The walls will be damp proofed, plastered and painted. Where there are 
currently cement corrugated sheets clad around the barn, we will replace 
with mostly timber cladding giving a preferred finish. Locally made Timber 
framed windows and doors will be added. All internal walls will be made 
from wood studwork and insulated as per building regulation requirements. 
Utilities/ services will be added, followed by the kitchen/ bathrooms and all 
decorating.  
 
We are very pleased with the current structure and condition of this barn and 
aim to work with most of the existing shape and openings. 
There are no structural modifications required and we are able to complete 
this project within 10 weeks. We have no issues keeping within the existing 
footprint with most of the works required being internal. Having completed 
many barn conversions locally in the past 36 months it is in my professional 
assessment that this conversion is well within our scope of works and fairly 
straight forward.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Michael Saunders. 


